
Dear Friends, 

I abided in "the prophets" this morning.  Habakkuk 1:5 says, "Look among the 
nations!  Observe!  Be astonished!  Wonder!  Because I am doing something in 
your days--You would not believe if you were told." 

I pray that we are astonished and in wonder of God. 
I pray that we will trust that God is doing something in our days. 

This Wednesday DRIVE THRU AWANA...drive thru fellowship hall and check in with 
secretaries, recite your section and receive a special Campfire  Night gift from your 
leader.  Please make arrangements to come between 6-7 pm.

Pastor Jonathan is still planning to meet for Life122, and the group studying Tortured for 
Christ is intending to meet.

We do have 10+ members with active cases so we want everyone to make decisions 
that are best for you and those around you.

Remember this is a season of giving for Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Postage.  
Many have worked all year to plant seeds for the gospel to go forth.

Please continue to pray for our country and today's election.  Pray for a spiritual renewal 
among our elected officials across our country.

Noting that King Jesus is still on the throne,
Pastor Stan
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